
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M150521B  
 
  

June 1, 2015 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON RESULTS OF THE 

AGENCY ACTION REVIEW MEETING (AARM), 9:00 A.M., 
THURSDAY, MAY 21, 2015, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the results of its annual Agency Action 
Review Meeting (AARM) regarding licensee performance held on April 15, 2015.  In addition, 
representatives of Entergy Corporation briefed the Commission on performance improvement 
activities at Arkansas Nuclear One.  Entergy Corporation was represented by Jeremy Browning, 
Site Vice President; Timothy G. Mitchell, Senior Vice President of Nuclear Operations;  
Joseph A. Kowaleski, Chief Operating Officer; and John McCann, Vice President of Regulatory 
Assurance and Licensing. 
 
The staff should inform the Commission of its efforts to update the Component Design Basis 
Inspection Program. 
 
 
 
 
cc:   Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


